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July 13, 2017

Lisa Lunghofer, Ph.D.

Executive Director

The Grey Muzzle Organization

14460 Falls of Neuse Rd, Ste 149-269
Raleigh, North Carolina 27614

Dear Dr. Lunghofer,

On behalf of the Humane Society of Summit County, I would like to graciously thank you and The
Grey Muzzle Organization for your generous grant of $2,500. Funding from the Organization will
cover the costs necessary to complete clinical testing for our rescued senior dogs.

Due to our focused mission of rescuing animals from abuse, neglect, abandonment, illness, and
injury, the majority of our animals come into our care in desperate need of our medical services.
Clinical testing of our senior dogs allows our veterinary team to formulate appropriate and
effective treatment plans. With proper care and treatment at HSSC, our senior dogs will have the
opportunity to enjoy futures filled with safety and love as members of adoptive families. Your
grant funding is essential to caring for and rehabilitating our senior dogs. Thank you for helping
us give them a second chance at life.

Please inform the Board of Directors of how much we appreciate your generous support and
confidence in our mission. We look forward to sharing with you the progress and successes of our

program in the coming year.

Sincerely,
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Diane Johnson
President/CEO
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